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Gospel Statements Gospel Statements

A supernatural sign of a 
star appeared. 

Important visitors came 
to see Jesus called wise 

men.

Mary and Joseph had to 
travel for the census. 

Jesus is the Son of God. 
An angel appeared to 
Mary to tell her she 
would have a baby.

Mary and Joseph 
travelled from Nazareth. 

Baby Jesus was placed 
in a manger.

Jesus was born in 
Bethlehem. 

When Mary and Joseph 
arrived in Bethlehem 
there was no room 
except in an inn. 

Mary and Joseph were 
Jesus’ parents.

Jesus was given 
expensive gifts of gold, 

frankincense and myrrh. 

Herod was jealous when 
he heard of the birth of 
Jesus and ordered all 
baby boys to be killed.

A second angel appeared 
to Joseph and told him 
of Herod’s plan to kill 
baby boys so Joseph 

took his family to Egypt.

Poor shepherds visited 
baby Jesus after an 

angel appeared to them.

Special events happened 
at the birth of Jesus.
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Cut out the following statements and then stick them on Gospel 
Evaluation Activity Sheet.
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